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Republicans Expand Housing Initiatives   
  

Concord, NH – Senator Denise Ricciardi (R-Bedford) released the following statement on the 
passage of Senate Bill 202: 
 
“New Hampshire families are facing immense obstacles when it comes to finding housing in our state, 
and innovative projects like SB 202 are helping to find solutions,” stated Senator Ricciardi.  
 
“Senate Bill 202 establishes a new fund within the New Hampshire Housing finance authority. It will 
work with zoning commissions, as well as develop new market opportunities such as 3D printed houses. 
We need an ‘all of the above’ approach to make it easier to find a home in the Granite State, and I look 
forward to seeing how this bill benefits New Hampshire families.  
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